State of Wisconsin

CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDITM

DATE: April 8, 2015 FILE REF: BRRTS#03-10-554767
TO: Steve Janowiak DW/Wis. Rapids and Sandra Hershberger DW/Madison
FROM: Gina Keenan RR/EC

SUBJECT: Abandonment of former potable water wells at Kautzer R&R site.

Steve, per our telephone discussion today, the two former potable wells at the Kautzer
property referenced above, are being used in the remediation at the Kautzer site. They will
be abandoned under NR 141 code when we no longer are using the wells as part of the
remediation or groundwater monitoring of the site.
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